Dawn Davis

It is a known fact that Arizona is already suffering from drought and will be receiving limited
resources from the Colorado River which used to supply us with 14% over and above our normal
consumption. Now that number will be reduced per recent determinations that the Colorado River is
also drying up and the previous 100-year approval will need to be amended. ADI has stated that it
WILL be relying on our police force AND our police vehicles AS WELL AS our volunteer FIRE
DEPARTMENT. We do not have the necessary equipment to handle any type of and emergency
with regards to fires or explosions similar to that which happened outside of Pittsburgh by a similar
type of plant. They had to handle not just the fire but extraction of personnel dead and alive from
the explosion. Our community is not equipped for that.



